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Water Improvement Commission
ATTN: Mr. James W. Warr
State Office Building
Montgomery, Alabama 36130

Dear Mr. Warr:

In reference to our telephone conversation concerning Westinghouse
Electric's application for a NPDES permit, enclosed for your reference
is a copy of the Environmental Report for the proposed Westinghouse plantnear Prattville, Alabama. Please keep us informed as to the status of
the Westinghouse NPCES permit apolication.

If you have any questions concerning the proposed Westinghouse plant,please call me at (301) 427-4510.
.

Sincerely,
<

bag ac/ / -

EdwardY.Shuk'
Uranium Process Licensing Section
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety

Enclosure: Envircnmental Report
for proposed Westinghouse plant
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